
  

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Board of Commissioners 

From:  Josh Estey, Director of Compliance  

Date:  February 23, 2024 

RE: Request for Inclusion of Facility in CSWD SWIP 

 

CSWD has a responsibility per our Solid Waste Implementation Plan (SWIP) to maintain an 
active list of Solid Waste Facilities and Categorical Facilities that are included in the SWIP.  

As part of the application process for a Solid Waste Facility Certification for the new CSWD 
Materials Recycling Facility sited on Redmond Road, the Board needs to formally adopt a 
resolution for the inclusion of this facility in the SWIP.  

Board Action Requested 

Adopt the resolution to include CSWD’s new Materials Recycling Facility in CSWD’s Solid Waste 

Implementation Plan. 

The Chittenden Solid Waste District’s Board of Commissioners hereby resolves that the District’s 

to-be built Materials Recycling Facility located on Redmond Road in Williston, VT, be included in 

the District’s Solid Waste Implementation Plan contingent upon the District obtaining and 

maintaining compliance with all necessary local, state, and federal permits. 
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